
                                                                                                 

                                                                                                 

         

 

 

 

 

                             

                                    

                       
 

   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 

Bristnall Hall Lane – Oldbury – West Midlands – B68 9PA 
 
http://www.bristnallhallacademy.attrust.org.uk 
 
tel: +44 121 552 5425  
 

Principal: Mr Kully Uppal 
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November 2020  
 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 
BHA exemption card  
 
I hope you are safe and well at this time. 
 
From Monday 9th November 2020, all students are expected to wear masks or face coverings in our 
corridors and other indoor communal areas where social distancing cannot be easily maintained, 
unless they have a BHA exemption card. Face coverings must be appropriate in design and should 
be plain, not featuring patterns, branding or logos. Our aim is to ensure that safety is paramount for 
our students and staff and we will continue to strictly follow DfE guidance. All face coverings should 
be stored in a sealed plastic bag after use in communal areas. 
 
If you believe that your child requires a BHA exemption card, please contact the following 
Achievement Coordinator or our SENCO either by email or by telephoning the academy. 
 
Year 7: Miss Brzosko, cbrzosko@bha.attrust.org.uk 
Year 8: Mr Brookes, cbrookes@bha.attrust.org.uk 
Year 9: Mr Neadle, jneadle@bha.attrust.org.uk 
Year 10/11: Miss Lambert, nlambert@bha.attrust.org.uk 
SENCO: Mr Whall, gwhall@bha.attrust.org.uk  
 
Thank you for your ongoing support.  
 
Yours sincerely 
 

 
 
Mr K. Uppal  
Principal 
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